ISRP Comments/Question: Do Not Fund. The proposal does not adequately justify the priority of the land to be purchased or the restoration activities.

Response: In the CBFWA Wildlife Caucus, this proposal was identified as a tier 2. 

The Spokane Tribe of Indians Wildlife Program had identified at least 8 parcels of land totaling 1338.5 acres. The proposal was developed, as a programmatic approach due to the fact that these parcels were identified; however, there is a possibility these lands may not be there once funding might be secured 18 months later. Restoration activities are hard to outline on a particular parcel, because the project sponsors are not exactly sure which parcel will be available for purchase and what exact restoration or enhancement will be needed by the time a particular parcel will be purchased.

After the Wildlife Caucus ranking, the Spokane Tribe was not anticipating funding for FY2000 for this particular project. The project sponsors realize a few things need to be changed on next year’s proposal for FY2001, and next year they will be writing a better proposal for mitigation on lost habitat. 

